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Solway Community Technology College ~ Art & Design Show

Students at Solway 
Community Technology 
College pulled out all 
the stops at their annual 
Art & Design Show on 
Tuesday 19 June.

Every year, the 
College throws its doors 
open to give visitors the 
chance to see the diverse 
range of work produced 
by Year 11 students 
studying GCSE Art & 
Design.

One of this year’s 
highlights was by 
Silloth resident, Victoria 
Robinson, 16. The 
sixties style shift dress, 
made entirely out of 
sweet wrappers was the 
culmination of eight 
week’s of hard work 
including a final ten 
hour exam. Based on the 
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theme ‘wraps’, the work 
was a colourful creation! 

She said: “I’m really 
pleased how the final 
piece has turned out. It’s 
taken a lot of effort but 
it’s been worth it. Next 
year, I’m studying art at 
Carlisle Institute of the 
Arts. My GCSE Art has 
been good preparation 
for the next level”. 

A 
particularly 
thought 
provoking 
piece of art 
was created by 
Rachel Bewick. 
Her black and 
white paintings 
explored 
the issues of 
obesity and 
anorexia, 

inspired by the work of 
artists Jenny Saville and 
Barbara Kruger. 

In total, 16 students 
exhibited their work at 
the Art & Design Show, 
with a broad range of 
techniques, influences 
and outcomes on display. 

Head of Art 
& Design, Emma 
Addyman, said: “The 

Art & Design Show was the ultimate showcase 
of our students’ work. It was a great chance 
for families and friends to see what they have 
achieved during their studies.”
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The Open 
Door Group 
was established 
in September 
2006. More than 
forty people 
and children 
regularly attend 
our free lunch on 
Tuesday’s at St 
Andrew’s Hall 
12 noon to 1pm. 
Only voluntary 
donations are 
accepted.

During the 
Vintage Rally 
Weekend, the 
Open Door Group 
had a stall on 
the green. We 
had some home 
baked bread & 

The winner of the jar 
of jelly beans was ten 
year old Kia Jamieson 
from Brampton. We 
raised £513 towards a 

hot cupboard and had a 
great couple of days.

The Open Door 
Group sends a big 
thank-you to all who 
gave things for the stall 
and all those who helped 
on both days. We are 
very grateful to the 
Silloth community for 
supporting our group. 
Everyone please note 
we are closing for a two 
week break from 25th 
July to 6th August. We 
will be re-opening on 
7th August. 

All are welcome.

Kia Jamieson receiving Jelly Bean Prize from Margaret Read
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cakes for sale as well as 
a tombola, a table top 
sale, and a competition 
to guess the number 
of Jelly beans in a jar. 


